Badger Independent School District No. 676 PO Box 68 110 Carpenter Avenue East Badger, MN 56714

Dear Badger School District,

I would like to inform the school district of my decision to retire effective Friday, July 8, 2022.

It has been an honor to work in the Badger School District and with all staff over the tenure of my career. I have greatly appreciated the opportunities afforded me while employed by the district. The school board, administration, staff and students are second to none!

Though it is with mixed feelings I have decided to retire, I look forward to spending more time with family and exploring the next phase of life.

I am forever grateful for the chance to have been a member of the Badger educational family. Badger School will always and forever hold a special place in my heart.

Thank you and best wishes for the district's continued growth and success!

Sincerely,

Kelly Grahn

Kelly Grahn

RECEIVED

JUL OF JULL

2:15 PM